
County of Santa Barbara

Legislation Text

105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding the Fiscal Year 2010-2011 Budget Development Workshop:
Potential Service Level Impacts, as follows: (EST. TIME: 1 HR. 30 MIN.)

a) Receive and file the Fiscal Year 2010-2011 Potential Service Level Impacts Report; and

b) Direct staff to proceed with the Fiscal Year 2010-2011 budget development process in accordance with the
Board of Supervisor’s adopted budget principles and other policy priorities.

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER’S RECOMMENDATION: APPROVE
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